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Institute rally set for Oct. 5

L BY MARY STEFFLER

approved. Ada Mason
moved that we donate
money for a wreath for
Remembrance Day. Also

unison. Tracy Cassidy be held in Underwood on

\ WHT Correspondent guided a Oct. 5.
‘ tour of the Peggy
. Ten members were building. wa’.ertan Evans read
present for the The roll : an article
Walkerton Women's call was w ' called
Institute meeting held name your els ‘Where in
Sept. 14 at Brucelea favourite the World’
Haven. #¢ vegetable and how you by David Sharron of the
The Mary Stewart prepare it. Bruce County Museum

\Follect was recited in  Minutes were read by and Archives.

5 Mary Wand and The meeting was

turned over to Marg
Hedley and Mary Wand.
Mary read a prayer for
tourists and Memory

made.

Walkerton W.I.

a donation to
Brucelea Haven bus was

The Institute rally will

the Lane, while Marg read a

poem called ‘My
Cakes’.A delicious lunch
was served.

'Quilt show discussed

!

BY MARY STEFFLER
WHT Correspondent

Janet Eindiguer opened the
Walkerton Women's [nstitute meet-
ing with a poem on Tuesday, Oct.
13. 2¢c4

The opening Ode and the Mary
Stewart collect were recited in uni-
son. The minutes of the last meet-
ing and correspondence were read
by Mary Wand.

Quilts, quills, and wall hangings

are going to be displayed at the
International Center, in
Mississauga, Sept. 16 to 18, 2005.
Some quilts may also be up for
sale.

Evelyn Wilson reported on the
rally, stating 119 attended. The
provincial advisory committee ha:
been eliminated and pennies for
friendship were collected.

The bring and buy sale made for
a fun time. Cleta Wilhelm and Mary
Steffler served lunch.

Walkerton Women’s Institute

Members exchange cookies at meeting

BY MARY STEFFLER
Special to WHT

Twelve members and a visi-
tor, Vera Bates, were present
at the December meeting held
at the library. 29

Janet Eindiguer opened the
meeting with the ladies recit-
ing the Institute Ode and the
Mary Stewart Collect.

Roll call was what kind of
cookies you brought for the
cookie exchange.

Minutes of the last meeting
were read by Mary Wand and
approved. The treasurer’s
report was given by Peggy
Evans.

Pennies for friendship was
collected.

Janet Eindiguer spoke on

“The 12 Days of Christmas”.

Peggy Evans and Janet led
the ladies in a fun game,
enjoyed by all and served a
delicious lunch.

On Nov. 30 the Brant
Greenock Women's Institute
joined us for a Christmas din-
ner.

A donation was given to the
Salvation Army.
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